
 

CITY OF FITCHBURG 

LICENSE COMMISSION 

 

Notice is hereby given under Chapter 138 of MGL, as amended, that the following 

application has been submitted:   

Upper Common Inc., d/b/a The Boulder, 880 Main Street, for change of stock ownership. 

A hearing on the above application will be held on Monday, January 3, 2022 at 6:00PM via 

the Zoom Meeting Platform.   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81254727916?pwd=S1A1L0l5b2tDQkJjRUNvdlpvYzIzdz09 
Public comments of not more than 2 minutes in length may be submitted to the City Clerk via 

phone at 978-829-1820 or via email to: cityclerk@fitchburgma.gov. 

Board of License Commissioners, Daniel Sarefield, Richard Boscardin, John Zarrella. 
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